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It has been an exciting week in Reception and Year 1 as there has been a gingerbread man on the 

loose – he escaped from the oven and was seen running around the field! Luckily, we had plenty of 

children to chase after him! There are even rumours of gingerbread being eaten…! 

For the first time yesterday, we were able to stand together as a whole school, socially distanced and 

organised so that we were not crossing paths, to observe a two minute silence for Remembrance. It 

was a poignant moment. I could not have been more proud of all the children who were so respectful 

and honoured the occasion perfectly.       Jennifer Bayne 

 

 

 

 

       

            

 

St Sampson’s Stars! 

A big well done to all our stars of the week  

Kingfishers – George & Isabelle    Puffins – Eve & Amelia  Woodpeckers – Tullulah & Harrison 

2/3C – George & Esme  2/3L – Lana & Jay  2/3S – Ahmed & William 

4/5O – Grace & Oscar   4/5R – Arya & Abigail   4/5W – Noah & Bobby 

6B – Harvey & Frankie  6J – Olly & Keeley 

 

Children in Need – Tomorrow 

Don’t forget that we are supporting this year’s Children in Need.  Children and adults can swap their 

normal school uniform for the day and wear something spotty, fancy dress, their pyjamas or anything 

else that they might like, in exchange for a donation if you feel able to.  

(Please can I also remind you that whilst wild and whacky is allowed and is great fun, Heelys shoes are not suitable or safe to 

be worn in school.) If your child normally has PE tomorrow, there is no need to wear PE kit. 

 

 

Home Learning during Self-Isolation 

If a pupil has to self-isolate whilst waiting for a Covid19 test result for them or a member of their 

household, has a positive test result in the household, following the instructions from Track and 

Trace, or as a ‘bubble’ from school, then in these cases, we will ensure that we will provide work for 

them to do at home. Due to the variety of timespan of self-isolation and the various scenarios 

leading to this, I have put together a guide about this provision. This is a guide (not a policy), as 

there has to be a degree of flexibility, depending on circumstances both at home and school. This 

guide is on our website and is also being sent out with this newsletter. 
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